
 

Minutes of Meeting December 11, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1:50 PM by Association Vice-President James 
Kasch.  The meeting was held at the Bloomingdale Golfers Club. 
 
Board Members Present: 
Vice-President James Kasch 
Treasurer  Don Lucas 
Secretary  Tom O’Connor 
 
Minutes: 
Minutes of previous meeting approved as written. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report as of November 30, 2021: 
 

General Fund:  $ 1,670 
Classic Fund:  $ 2,706 
Hole in One Fund: $    435 
Cash Balance:  $ 1,670 
 
The Treasurer’s report was approved. 

Old Business: 

Jim Varner Memorial:  Huge success, looking forward to next year. 

Christmas Tournament:  This year’s event had excellent participation with 36 
players. We also had great participation in the toy drive. Our collection box was 
overflowing, Great job!! 

New Business: 

Tournament Committee (Chaired by James Kasch): 
 
The Seventh Annual Earl Dunaway Classic: Announcement sent out, play dates are 
January 6th and 8th. Sign-up sheets posted. 



Committee Reports: 

Board:  

Elections for the Board of Directors were held with the following results: 

James Kasch:  President 

Don Lucas:  Treasurer 

Tom O’Connor:  Secretary 

Note: Due to zero interest by the membership to fill the vacancy, the Vice 
President position will be eliminated in 2022. 

Rules Committee: Once again, we have been reminded that many of our members 
are not aware of some of the important rules of golf.  Please reach out to those 
fellow members who have an excellent understanding of the important rules. 

Classic Points:  Classic point collection ends on December 31st. Members are 
given the option of playing in either the January 6th event (Thursday) or the 
January 8th event (Saturday). Members can play in both events however only one 
event can be selected for their Classic participation.  Deadline to sign up is Jan 3rd. 
Skins and “KP’s” are available for both events for $15. 

Other Business:  A motion was introduced to allow members who do not have the 
minimum required Classic points to purchase the required points for $2 each. This 
would allow those members to participate in the event. The motion was discussed 
and subsequently voted down.  

Monthly Meetings Issue: Vice President Kasch introduced a motion that 
beginning in 2022, monthly membership meetings will now be held on a quarterly 
basis. This motion was approved.  Meetings will be aligned with Tournament 
events and members will receive 15 Classic points for meeting attendance. Once 
again, maximum meeting points will remain capped at 30 points. There will be no 
evening meetings!  

The 2022 schedule will be posted in January. 

Membership Dues: 

Please submit payment for the 2022 season no later than January 21st. Annual dues 
remain at $40 plus an additional $5 for Hole in One participation. 

50-50 Pot: 
 Money was collected during the Christmas Tournament 

Association        $110 
 Lucky Member  $110 
 Winner               Rich Aman 



Attendance: 
 21 members were in attendance. 
 We are finishing 2021 with 90 members! 
 Signed attendance sheets are the only proof of one’s attendance at a meeting. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tom O’Connor 
Association Secretary 
 
E-mail questions or concerns to the Bloomingdale Golfers Association (BGA) 
address. In case of an emergency or need of a quick answer contact a Board 

Member directly. 
 

Next Meeting:  TBD. 
 

BGA Email:  BloomingdaleGolfers@gmail.com 
BGA Website:  https://bloomingdalegolfersassociation.com/ 

BGA Facebook Page:  Bloomingdale Golfers Association 
Bloomingdale Golfers Club website:  https://bloomingdalegolf.com/ 

 
Please adhere to our dress code of collared shirts – thanks. 

Stay friendly with the staff of any course we play; if you have issues address them  
to a member of the BGA Board. 


